TOWN OF RAMAPO TOWN BOARD

NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING AND EXTENDED WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD 
ON FGEIS, COMPREHENSIVE PLAN AMENDMENT AND UPDATES AND PROPOSED ZONING AMENDMENTS

	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the continued public hearing on the Final Generic Environmental Impact Statement (FGEIS), the Comprehensive Plan Amendment for the Northeast Ramapo Development Plan and Comprehensive Plan Update of Town-wide Existing Conditions and Code Amendments for Northeast Ramapo, and two proposed zoning law amendments which would establish a new district titled the “Commercial Corridor” zoning district in a portion of Northeast Ramapo; and would establish a “Flex-Overlay Planned Unit Development” (FOPUD) zoning district potentially applicable to certain parcels in Northeast Ramapo, will be held on Wednesday, March 23, 2022, at 7:00 PM, in-person at the Town Hall, 237 Route 59, Suffern, New York, 10901, and via Zoom, a link to which will be later provided on the Town’s website.  All persons interested will be heard.

	TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the written comment period on the FGEIS, Comprehensive Plan Amendment and Update, and proposed Zoning Amendments has been extended to March 28, 2022, at 5:00 PM.  Written comments may be submitted and accepted until that date and time at the Town Clerk’s office at the Town Hall, 237 Route 59, Suffern, New York, 10901, or via email to clerk@ramapo.org. 

	The Town of Ramapo will make every effort to assure that the hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations should contact the Town Clerk. 
							 
Dated:  March 18, 2022				

						BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD	
						SARA OSHEROVITZ, TOWN CLERK			
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